
Dear Sir/Madam, 

I am totally at a loss as to try and work out why we have to 

destruct the forests that supply food, nourishment and protection 

for the beautiful animals like the orang-utans.  There are enough 

healthy oils in this huge wide world for the use in foods and other 

products that we DO NOT have to sacrifice the lives of Orang-

utans and our own health by using an oil high in saturated fats. 

The orang-utans are such a beautiful creature that it would be a 

gross wrong doing to see these lovely animals slowly and in this 

case eradicated from the world at such a growing rate. Please for 

the sake of their life stop the manufacturing of PALM OIL. Stop 

the cutting down of natural forests to make way for plantations 

that grow the trees for Palm Oil It is not necessary. ORANG-

UTANS ARE NECESSARY.  

 
Anne Akers 
 


